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 Uninstalling or Upgrading Pre-2.5.0 on Win XP 25-Jan-11 Rev B 

 

This document gives instructions for uninstalling pre-2.5.0 Versions of 
Hog 3PC on Windows XP SP3 in order to install newer software versions. 

 
 

 
The installation of Hog3PC on Windows XP SP3 was enabled in software versions 2.5.0 and 
greater. Since previous versions of Hog3PC will not install or uninstall on Windows XP SP3 any 
attempts at uninstalling or upgrading pre-v2.5.0 software on SP3 will fail.  
 
Follow these steps to correct the issue: 
 

1. Download and install the Windows Installer Clean Up Utility 
http://www.flyingpig.com/support/documents/msicu.exe 

 
2. Run the Windows Installer Clean Up Utility from the Windows start menu  

 
3. Select Hog3PC from the list of applications and click remove (note: icons and program files 

of Hog3PC will remain on your computer) 
 
4. You may now download and install Hog3PC v2.5.0 or greater 


